
Meghan Buum 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Wes Jordan 
Monday, October 15, 2018 2:29 PM 
Meghan Buum 

Subject: FW: In support of PV's NDO 

From: joriforpv@gmail.com <joriforpv@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 2:27 PM 

To: Council Members <CouncilMembers@pvkansas.com>; Wes Jordan <wjordan@pvkansas.com>; Joyce Hagen Mundy 

<jhmundy@pvkansas.com> 

Subject: Fwd: In support of PV's NDO 

FYI 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Brittany Z
Date: October 15, 2018 at 2:08:22 PM CDT 
To: joriforpv@gmail.com 
Subject: In support of PV's NDO 

Hi Jori, and PV City Council, 

I want to express my utmost support for a city-wide Non Discrimination Act to protect all classes 
of people from discrimination. 

I am unable to attend the council meeting tonight, and would appreciate you passing along my 
support. 

Thank you for all that you do, 

Brittany Z
Prairie Village, KS 
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Meghan Buum 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Wes Jordan 
Monday, October 15, 2018 8:27 AM 
Council Members 
Meghan Buum 

Subject: FW: Non-Discrimination Ordinance 

From: Ronald Nelson <ronels@mac.com> 

Sent: Sunday, October 14, 2018 9:00 PM 

To: Wes Jordan <wjordan@pvkansas.com> 

Subject: Fwd: Non-Discrimination Ordinance 

Wes. Please forward to Council. 

Ronald (Ron) W. Nelson 
ron@ronaldnelsonlaw.com 
Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Stephanie F
Date: October 14, 2018 at 3:23:44 AM CDT 
To: melson@pvkansas.com 
Subject: Non-Discrimination Ordinance 

Reply-To: 

Ron Nelson, 

I strongly support the City of Prairie Village adding sexual orientation and gender identity as 

protected classes to their non-discrimination ordinance (NDO). 

The city of Prairie Village is composed of and welcomes diverse individuals, groups, and 

communities. Discrimination and discriminatory practices based on real or perceived race, 

color, religion, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, age, disability, marital 

status, familial status, or military status inhibit and restrict the economic growth and 

opportunities of Prairie Village and its residents and visitors, as well as the cultural, social, 

and commercial activities and life of our city. We want the City of Prairie Village to send a 

clear message that all people are welcome, and all people are protected from bias-driven 

crimes in this inclusive city. 
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It should be the intent of the City of Prairie Village that no person shall be denied their civil 

rights or discriminated against. This ordinance would not deny rights to any religious 

organizations. Passing this ordinance to protect the LGBTQ+ community will encourage 

economic growth of the city, raise revenue for the city for the benefit of its residents, prevent 

activities that jeopardize the public health, safety, peace, or morality of the city, provide for 

the health, safety, and welfare of the city, and the ability of its residents to fully participate in 

the cultural, social, and economic life of the town. 

Prairie Village would join a growing list of states and localities with comprehensive LGBTQ+ 

Non-Discrimination protections. Please pass this ordinance and bring our laws into the 21st 

century to ensure that everyone in our city is judged on their merits, can provide for their 

families, and live free from fear. 

Stephanie F 

Prairie Village, Kansas 66208 
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Meghan Buum 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Wes Jordan 
Monday, October 15, 2018 8:23 AM 
Council Members 
Meghan Buum 

Subject: FW: Vote on non-discrimination ordinance 

We received a few more e-mails over the weekend, we will update the packet later today ..... . 

From: Sheila Myers <sheilamyerspv@att.net> 

Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 6:56 PM 

To: Wes Jordan <wjordan@pvkansas.com> 

Cc: Brooke Morehead <brooke@pbarts.com> 

Subject: Fwd: Vote on non-discrimination ordinance 

Wes, 

Please forward to the rest of council. 

Thanks, 

Sheila 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Ann T 
Date: October 12, 2018 at 2:17:37 PM CDT 
To: bmorehead@pvkansas.com, smyers@pvkansas.com 
Subject: Vote on non-discrimination ordinance 

Dear Ms. Morehead and Shiela, 

As my representatives, I ask that you vote 'no' for the ordinance, as I feel: 

1. Discrimination is NOT an issue in PV,
2. There are MANY more needs for our tax dollars that HA VE been identified as wantslneeds in
our community (note survey) 3. Policing the ordinance will take man power and tax dollars away
from priority issues (of which discrimination is NOT one) and
4. All people's rights not to be discriminated against in Kansas are ALREADY a law
( https://www .kansaslegalservices.org/node/1925/fair-housing-rights-protect-you-under-law ).

Please do not waste any more of our tax-payer dollars on implementing or maintaining this 
unnecessary ordinance. 

Sincerely, 
Ann T
PV, KS. 66208 
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